MARCH 2015 2.3.2015:

Thanks to the initiative of the new, but very active, member of the Greek Chapter, Mr. Grigoris Goutzino, we
received an invitation from Mrs Maria Angelou of “14 Mera Art Studio”, to accompany by Ikebana-Ohara
arrangements the “Butoh” performance “Strange Woman” of Mrs Sumako Koseki which takes place on
March 2", 2015, at “Syncrono” Theater. Our thanks to: Mrs Sumako Koseki for the magnificent “Butoh”
performance, Mrs Maria Angelou, Director and Organizer of “Butoh” performances of Mrs Sumako Koseki,
and Mr. Grigoris Goutzino for the support and assistance offered to the Greek Chapter of Ohara School.

Our Ikebana-Ohara arrangements were praised by the audience, Mrs Sumako Koseki and Cultural Attaché
of the Embassy of Japan Ms Mao Shimizu. The Ikebana-Ohara arrangements were created by the following
members of the Ohara Greek Chapter:

Joanna Charitou Barczyk Asako Hosokawa Efi Sarika




